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Dear Parents and carers,  

Thank you for attending the class meetings on Tuesday of this week and also to for returning the home school        

agreements. The children have had a good week of learning and class 2 had a record number of children in our weekly 

reading raffle this morning. We are aiming for ALL the children to have read at least daily in class 2 so please help your 

child with this. It makes a real difference. 

All the children have also completed a Big Talk or Big Write today and it was rewarding to see how much pride the      

children are taking in their work. You can read some of their writing below, 

The Class 2 surf day will now be on Monday 18th September. Let’s hope the weather is good on this day and we can 

get this day in before the Autumn storms set in! 

Thank you for your continuing support, 

Hilary Tyreman  

HARVEST FESTIVAL  

There will be a Family Harvest Festival service at Madron Parish Church on  

Sunday 17th September at 11am 

All welcome  

FABULOUS WRITING FROM CLASS 1 FROM OUR BIG WRITE TODAY… 

Peter Pan 

Once there was a boy called Peter. He was a magical boy. One day he flew to London. He flew back with three 

children called Wendy, John and Michael. 

They flow to Neverland and Peter had many enemies, Captain Hook and Smee. As soon as they saw him they 

started firing cannonballs. They flew so close. Then they were landing. After that they looked around. Then Indi-

and took them away because they thought they had the chief’s daughter. They looked everywhere for her. Fnally 

they went home. 

By Roan in class 1.  

Coats 

Please remember to send your child in with a coat everyday now the weather is 

changing. We like to play outside! 
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HEADTEACHERS AWARD 

Libby for being a helpful and a fabulous role 

model. 

CORE VALUES AWARD 

Charlie for persevering with handwriting and 

making sure the letters sit on the line. Well 

done! 

STAR READERS 

CLASS 1: Kane, Morgana 

CLASS 2:  

Eva, Rhys, Libby, Jowan, Fern, Malakai, Rubie, 

Grace, Scarlett, Jack 

READING KARATE 

Olivia - Blue, Jayden - Black  

GOLDEN TOKEN AWARDS 

Class 1: Tom for showing good manners at all 

times. 

Class 2: Rubie for following instruction with 

thought and care and showing good manners at 

all times. 

ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK:  

CLASS 1 = 95%, CLASS 2 = 96% 


